

MIAMI POLICE DEPARTMENT CHIEF'S BULLETIN

Rodolfo Llanes, Chief of Police

BULLETIN #2016-1

DATE: July 8th, 2016

Today as we reflect on the events around the country and Dallas in particular, let us not forget what our families fear on a daily basis. What sets you aside from the rest of society is that today you came to work and continue to serve your community selflessly. This calling is what makes you and every other law enforcement officer special. Hug your family members a little tighter and remember our brothers and sisters in your prayers. The overwhelming majority of your community supports you. We are responsible to and for each other; back each other up and support each other through these tough times, tactically and emotionally. Stay safe as you protect our community.

Thank your for your service

Rédolfo Llanes

Chief of Police